
Panda Bears 

 
With only two more days left, we 

want to thank you for the 

wonderful year with the Pandas.  

It has been an amazing year with 

your children.  We have loved 

watching them with their friends 

and how they work out issues and 

compromise with each other.  

Learning how to follow directions 

from their classroom teachers as 

well as all the other teachers has 

also been part of their growth 

while at school.  

 
The children have had abundant opportunities to use their imagination at school.  

They are engaged in different activities in the learning centers of the classroom, in 

their enrichment classes and while outside.  The children show such pride and 

happiness in when learning and accomplishing many skills including building 

structures with small manipulatives or creating “master pieces” in the art area 

and mastering the monkey bars or climbing wall on the playground. 



  

Thank you for your support!  We hope you have a wonderful summer! We look 

forward to seeing you next school year.  For those moving to another school, we 

will miss you.  Please come and visit us.  We love to see former students and how 

big they have grown.        

 

 

 

 

   

Love from Marsha and Chona 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


